
HB 1915 -- NO-CALL LIST

SPONSOR: Roden

This bill changes the penalty provisions for knowingly violating
the law relating to the no-call list. The bill creates a $2,500 to
$5,000 civil penalty for the first violation, a $5,000 to $10,000
penalty for the second violation, and a $7,500 to $15,000 penalty
for the third violation. The bill also requires that whenever the
Attorney General is successful in any proceeding it initiates
against a violator of the no-call list law, that at least $100 from
any civil penalty be awarded to the individual who reported the
violation.


